
Home of the 
Kittens! 

      It is with great sad-

ness that I share the 

following information. 

On October 31st, we 

lost a dear friend and 

member of our Tiger 

community, Art Mon-

toya. Students knew 

him as Mr. Art and his 

presence will be greatly 

missed in our hallways. 

He was a part of our 

TCMSD staff for 23 

years. 

     This month has been 

full of learning, Veter-

an's Day projects, and 

preparing for our Vet-

eran's Day Program. 

We were appreciative of 

our Cafeteria Workers 

for our Thanksgiving 

dinner! Our students 

are working on hands 

on assignments, in ad-

dition to Schoology as-

signments. 

      Parents and family 

members, please con-

tinue to support your 

students in their need 

for wearing a mask, 

continue to remind 

your students to social 

distance, and to wash 

their hands frequently. 

We are trying to keep 

as many classrooms 

open and as many stu-

dents on campus as 

possible.  

     I am thankful for 

the moments with your 

children, every day! As 

I go into classrooms, or 

see students have aca-

demic conversations 

during lunch or recess, 

and see students im-

prove in their interac-

tions with their peers, I 

am thankful that we 

are all together on cam-

pus this year! 

Best wishes to you and 

your family, 

Carol Bolke 

TCES/SEC Principal 

 News From PE 
Remember to wear tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. K-5th will 

be working on Thanksgiving 

activities and soccer skills. 

Ms. Fuss 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Schedule: 

K- Every Other Monday & 

Thursdays 

1st- Tuesdays & Every Oth-

er Friday 

2nd- Every Other Monday 

& Wednesdays 

3rd- Every Other Monday & 

Wednesdays 

4th- Tuesdays & Every Oth-

er Friday 

5th -Every Other Monday & 

Thursdays 

News From the Principal 

School Year 2021-2022 TCES/SEC 

Important Dates: 

Thanksgiving Break 

November 22-26 

Half Day for Students 

December 17 

End of 2nd Quarter 

December 17 

Winter Break 

December 20– Jan .5 

Students Return 

January 6 



Students have been working hard in 

art class!  They are adhering to art 

room procedures and learning to 

respect supplies, materials, and 

space. This month we’ve been work-

ing with a variety of materials and 

art processes. Collage, sculpture, 

painting, and bookmaking have 

been included in the curriculum.  

Ideas are so important to the crea-

tive process! Students have been 

learning about and responding to 

the work of important artists. 

They’ve used these ideas for inspira-

tion for their own art.  Literacy and 

math concepts are also reinforced 

and included in the art curriculum. 

Students benefit immensely from a 

holistic approach to learning. 

 

Please ask your child about their 

creative activities at school. Hope-

fully they will be able to share a tib-

dit or a chunk of information! 

As always, please reach out with 

questions or concerns. 

Thea Storz and Rhonda Nickles 

tstorz@torcschools.net  

rnickles@torcschools.net 

News From Art Class 

Check out 

this group of boomwhacker pros! 

Link listed below.   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=Rb_3IAz-ano&t=1s   

Thank you,   

Abby Harrison  

 

 

 

Hello from music! I am so proud 

of each and every one 

of our students for all the hard work 

that they put into preparing for 

our Veteran’s Day Program, everyone 

did amazing! As we move in-

to November, we will begin explor-

ing different musical instruments and 

learning the concepts 

of music literacy and notation. We 

have started off November by intro-

ducing the boomwhacker. This percus

sion instrument is a color-

coded hollow tube of varying lengths 

that when played, helps reinforce the 

concepts of steady beat, rhythm pat-

terns, and harmony.  

News From the Music Class 
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Please return this order form to your child's teacher or to 
the front office! 

Youth Option A ___________X$20.00 Option B _________X$20.00 

Small Option A ___________X$20.00 Option B _________X$20.00 

Medi-
Option A ___________X$20.00 Option B _________X$20.00 

Large Option A ___________X$20.00 Option B _________X$20.00 

X-
Option A ___________X$20.00 Option B _________X$20.00 

Total: 
Option A Qty:_______  Option B Qty:_______   

Student(s) Name(s):_____________________________________________________________ 

Teacher’s Name:_____________________________________Grade:_______________ 

                   

ZIA PTO will send the socks home with the student when the has been  money received. 

Please return this form to the student’s teacher or front office  

Please make checks out to ZIA PTO. 

Please make sure to specify either Option  A or Option B on the form below. 


